
The A1A Streetscape Improvement Project includes updating the current landscaping, 
hardscaping, and lighting along A1A from the north end of the South Beach Parking Lot 
to Alhambra Street.

• A new decorative wave patterned sidewalk
• Traffic bollards
• Moving existing palm trees closer to the curb for improved pedestrian flow
• Smaller accent plantings near Las Olas Boulevard
• New lighting along the west side of A1A
• Renovating existing lighting with turtle-friendly, color changing LED fixtures
••Relocating lighting on the west side of A1A closer to the curb for improved 
pedestrian flow

Temporary lane closures or detours are anticipated during construction. The contractor 
will coordinate with the City of Fort Lauderdale to ensure businesses remain accessible 
and general access to the area is maintained for vehicles, pedestrians, bicyclists, and 
other modes of transportation.

OVERVIEW

Planned Improvements Include:

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:
Chijioke “Chi Chi” Ezekwe
City of Fort Lauderdale
Community Redevelopment Agency
(954) 828-4522 • CEzekwe@fortlauderdale.gov
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SONESTA FORT LAUDERDALE BEACH
999 N FORT LAUDERDALE BEACH BLVD

FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33304

WEDNESDAY, MAY 22, 2019 | 6:00 - 8:00 PM

PUBLIC MEETING ON MAY 22
Join project managers for an overview and 
question and answer session about an exciting 
project coming to Fort Lauderdale Beach.

Fort Lauderdale A1A Streetscape
Improvement Project


